# Highlights from the spring edition now being sent to all members

### Feedback focus on the future

Sapital Community Radio is participating in a listener survey throughout the Perth area determined by the ACMA, to establish what listeners want from their Seniors' community station. It is designed to provide the station with positive feedback on its audience's makeup - when, how and why they listen to the station and what they value. It will also provide important data to support our broadcasting licence renewal process with the ACMA late next year as well as providing a better service to our distant listeners who are unable to take part in the survey.

# **Untangling the web**

ne of the reasons why our station is gathering so many new listeners not covered by our broadcast licence area is the increasing use of our website. Its recent upgrade to make it more user-friendly is the work of station volunteer Tina Carman who recently retired from a long career as an IT professional. She loves getting feedback from far-flung listeners, many of which will

September 2018



be printed in future editions of Capital Capers.

### A rocking roller



recent (sometime last century) photo of one of CCR's talented popular afternoon presenters.

always hard visualise the face of the person behind the radio microphone.

Members can get the full story on this and other CCR dusty diamonds in regular quarterly editions of Capital Capers.

#### This is the news from the BBC

That is the connection with the BBC and our local community station? The standards have changed over the years. Get the low-down on the standards expected of our presenters, producers and other station



**Spring edition** 

volunteers. Remember - you read it first in Capital Capers.

## The annual round-up

or those members unable to attend the 2018 Annual ☐ General Meeting, Chairman Bill Willesee provides an abridged version of his report given to the assembled faithful. More details in the Summer edition.



ur ever vigilant Station Spy has uncovered a big stink at Wireless Hill. Also he had to make a grovelling apology for an unintentional blue in the winter edition of CC. However this has

not deterred him from seeking out inside info for future reports. Members will be kept informed on what sometimes flies under the radar at the station in emailed or hard copies of this and future editions. Become a member and be the first to know!

#### Phone a friend

nother of our series revealing the interesting stories behind our regular phone callers to the station. Listeners may be surprised at what they may learn.

Studios in Wireless Hill Park, Ardross, Western Australia. Postal address: PO Box 1388, Booragoon, W.A. 6954 Phone: 08 9364 9888. Fax: 08 9364 1155. Email: info@capitalcommunityradio.comWeb: www.capitalcommunityradio.com





